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Ottawa, Sist. April, 1911.

Siri-

In reply to your letter of the 7th, instant, I beg

to inform you that the simple ink-well referred to therein

Das not yet been received.

If those sent the tescher cannot be used for any

purpose they had better be returned to the Department.

Your obedient servant,

on to

Assistant Deputy Superintendent General

and Secretary of Indian Affairs,

Gordon J. Smith, Esq.

Indian Superintendent,

Brantford,

Ont.
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